## All welcome To The Editor:

Unfortunately the headline you gave to your otherwise excellent article on the Pittsburgh Jewish Women's Forum meeting, "A Bigger Slice of the Pie," was very misleading. The Women's Forum met to consider a new report on the status of women in all parts of our community, not just in the UJF.

This week's meeting was, and future meetings will be, open to all women active in Jewish communal life, whether as volunteers or as professionals employed by Jewish organizations. I hope that as recognition of the role of women in the community grows, your headlines will better reflect our determination to effect change throughout our community institutions.

We welcome women from all organizations and affiliations, not just UJF, to join in the ongoing efforts of the Pittsburgh Jewish Women's Forum.

> Eileen Lane Pittsburgh Jewish Women's Forum